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 November 23, 2018 

  

 

 

JANET A. ENCARNACION 

Head, Disclosure Department 

The Philippine Stock Exchange, Inc. 

PSE Tower, 28th Street corner 5th Avenue 

Bonifacio Global City, Taguig City 

  

 

Dear Ms. Encarnacion: 

 

Please be informed that Energy Development Corporation ("EDC" or the "Company") 

has been advised by the Philippine Stock Exchange,  Inc. ("PSE") in a letter dated 21 

November 2018, which the Company received on 22 November 2018,  that the 

Company's Petition for Voluntary Delisting ("Petition") has been approved by the PSE's 

Board of Directors in a meeting held on 14 November 2018. Subject to the payment of 

the voluntary delisting fee, the PSE has authorized the delisting of the Company's 

common shares from the Official Registry of the PSE (electronic and board ticker), 

effective  29 November 2018. 

 

Please be guided accordingly.  

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Ryan Z. Velasco 

Head of Investor Relations  

& Corporate Information Officer 

 

                           

 

cc: PAULA BEATRICE A. BUENO 

OIC – Issuer Compliance and Disclosure Department (ICDD) 

 Philippine Dealing & Exchange Corp. 

 

 


